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Note to the Reader 
 

 

When I was publishing my article on the coronation of 

Charles III, I realised that it was the fourth article I had 

produced concerning the Royal Family and their connection 

with the gospel. Whether or not these four articles will 

make any lasting spiritual contribution remains to be seen, 

but I thought that collecting the articles in this booklet 

might increase its possibility. On re-reading the articles, I 

see a certain amount of covering the same ground. I could 

have cut this out, but I decided to let the articles stand more 

or less as they were first published.  

 


